PTFA News 
This week we held our annual PTFA Easter Egg hunt. The children all had a craft from the PTFA to decorate which was hidden for them to find! Once they found their craft - they collected an Easter Egg!

Royal Tiger 16th May
👑🐯👑🐯👑🐯👑🐯👑🐯👑🐯👑🐯
We’ve sold more tickets but we still need more sales for this event to go ahead - so if you’re thinking of coming, please get your tickets before 6th April! We really appreciate your support. There’s no forced fun on the evening - just dinner with those who you choose to book a table with. You don’t have to stay for the disco - stay as long as you want! Spread the word to family and friends - The more the merrier. Thanks! Tickets available here:
https://st-lukes-park-primary-ptfa.sumupstore.com/product/royal-tiger-ptfa-dinner-and-disco
We’ve arranged for a clothing drive fundraiser on the 30th April with The Little Recyclers. Simply fill any bags with clothing and drop off at Runwell Social Club small car park on the 30th April between 08:00 and 13:00. No loose items please. The Little Recyclers will collect and then give our PTFA pot 45p for every kilo! More info attached. 
We’re also arranging our very first movie night for the kids afterschool. Date to be confirmed but watch this space!

PTFA events - Dates for your diaries:
4 Apr Bingo Runwell Social Club 20:00 (Adults)
30 Apr Clothing Drive Recycling Drive Runwell Social Club 08-00-13:00 
2 May Bingo Runwell Social Club 20:00 (Adults)
16 May Royal Tiger Dinner & Dance 19:30 (Adults) * Subject to ticket sales 
10 Jun Marvellous Men (in school event - children only) 
27 June Summer Family Event 18:00 (Families) 
4 July Bingo Runwell Social Club 20:00 (Adults)

If you’ve any questions or suggestions for the PTFA team, get in touch at stlukesparkptfa@gmail.com.
We’re also on Facebook - St Luke’s Park PTFA and Instagram st_lukes_park_ptfa
Thanks, Laura, Nicola, Liz, Claudia, Ashlee, Kayleigh, Melanie and Maria.

